
NOTICE OF
ANNUAL REVIEW 
OPEN MEETING 20

20

The Automobile Insurance Rate Board’s (AIRB) vision is for automobile 
insurance to be accessible, equitable and sustainable for all Albertans. 
Our mandate is to regulate automobile insurance rating programs in 
Alberta. No insurer may charge a premium unless it is based on an 
approved rating program. 

Each year the AIRB conducts an Annual Review to review the automobile 
insurance industry experience as presented by its consulting actuary 
and receive comments from stakeholders. The AIRB is hosting a video 
conference open meeting to hear from stakeholders. The comments 
received will be considered when the AIRB establishes its 2020 Industry 
Benchmark Schedule for private passenger vehicles to be used in the 
review of insurer filings to change their automobile insurance rating 
programs for basic and additional coverage. 

Presenters at the open meeting will include industry stakeholders, the 
AIRB’s consulting actuary and the Consumer Representative. 

There are 3 ways to participate in the Annual Review:
1.	 By Presentation:
	 Make a presentation to the AIRB at the open meeting. Interested parties 

must email a letter of intent to the AIRB by July 8, 2020, followed by a 
written submission emailed to the AIRB by July 29, 2020.

2.	 By Written Submission:
	 Share your comments on the Alberta automobile insurance industry 

experience through a written submission emailed to the AIRB by July 29, 
2020.

3.	 By Contacting the Consumer Representative:
	 Share your concerns by email regarding automobile insurance premiums 

with the Consumer Representative by July 29, 2020.

Contact information for letters of intent, written 
submissions and the Consumer Representative:

August 20, 2020
Starting at 9 am 

Zoom Video Conference

Automobile Insurance Rate Board
#2440, Canadian Western Bank Place

10303 Jasper Avenue
Edmonton, AB T5J 3N6

Email: airb@gov.ab.ca

www.airb.alberta.ca

To register to observe the open meeting 
please email the AIRB.


